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Hi everyone,

I hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable summer! My
name is Gurvir Hundal and I am the Athletic Director at
Peter Ewart Middle School. We’re looking forward to
another exciting year of school athletics, filled with
opportunities for our students to stay active, build
teamwork, and have fun.

This year, we will be sending out newsletters a few times
throughout the school year to keep you updated.
However, the majority of our information, including
schedules, updates, and other important announcements,
will be posted on our school athletics webpage and on the
athletics board located across the gym doors (close to
art room). Please encourage your child to regularly check
these spaces and to pay attention to school
announcements for the most current information.



As we move through the seasons, coaches will often be
looking for parent drivers to help transport students to
and from games. These events simply can’t happen
without your support. If we don’t have enough drivers,
we may need to cancel games. Your help is greatly
appreciated!

Grade 8 volleyball is starting right away. Grade 6/7
volleyball starting late October/Early November.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach
out. We’re looking forward to a fantastic year ahead!

Warm regards, 

Gurvir Hundal
Athletic Director
Grade 6/7 Teacher
ghundal@sd35.bc.ca


